
 

 

 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
(Formerly Pacific Marine Investigations) 
   Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
On 2008 09 23 a resident of the Shuswap Lake region contacted Superintendant Jim 
Naylor of Transport Canada Receiver of Wrecks regarding a Regal tied to a wharf in the 
lake. Superintendant Naylor directed the caller to the Stolen Boats Canada web page 
where it was confirmed that the vessel was stolen from Auction World in Kelowna. The 
Truck and trailer taken with the vessel are still outstanding. The owners of Auction World 
appreciate everyone’s assistance in the recovery. 
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